
 

 

 
Office Relocation Announcement 

 
 
 

Effective October 23, 2024, The Illinois Power Agency will 
relocate its office to the following address:   

 
Illinois Power Agency 

180 N Wabash Ave, Suite 500 
Chicago, Illinois 60601 

 
Agency phone numbers and email addresses will not change.  

 
 
 

 
 

With kind regards, 
 

Brian Granahan 
Director 


